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Pre-K First Day Update! 
 
Dear Pre-K Families, 
 
Due to increased Covid-19 restrictions, there is a need to change our plans for our 
Pre-K Opening Day.  We would still like for you to have a special first day with 
your child, but it will need to look a little bit different than we originally planned.   
Unfortunately, parents will be unable to join us in the classroom and for a 
“picnic”.   
 
However, we will still begin our day at 10:30 by meeting at the Pre-K entrance to 
the building.  Look for the white tents! The teachers and aides will spend the day 
with the kids and then the students will participate in the regular dismissal time.   
 
If we have beautiful weather for the day, we would like you to join us outside for 
a fun chant and a game.  If you have questions, we would love to answer them for 
you at that time.   
 
If it rains, we will meet you at the Pre-K doors at 10:30 for a quick hello and then 
we will bring the kids into the classrooms to start the day.  
 
The kids will be having lunch in the classroom, so please plan to pack a lunch for 
your child if you wish to do so, or we will be taking a lunch count as you arrive.   
If you have any questions please contact the main office at 716-676-8020. 

 


